
 

 

 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Hampton Planning Commision  
 
FROM:  Henry Godfrey, Senior Youth Planner   
 
DATE:   July 17th, 2025  
 
SUBJECT:  July Youth Planner Memo  
 
 
During the month of June, the Senior Youth Planner had the pleasure of being able to go 
to a Community Policing Meeting from June 26-27th. The main focus was to understand 
the principles and roles that it plays in our current government and community of 
Hampton, so that they can eventually lead trainings based on these policing principles. 
July 1st marked the day for orientation between the Senior Youth Planner as well as interns 
from the Summer Youth Employment Program. This orientation will assist the senior and 
junior youth planners to learn more about their positions as they progress into the school 
year.  
 
Additionally, the Hampton Youth Commission (HYC) is currently in the process of planning 
for the 2025-26 retreat.  The youth planners are evaluating options for the retreat 
locations.  
 
Finally, we are excited to have Saige Holden join us as the new Junior Youth Planner, as 
the previous planner, Helena Folkerts’, last day was June 30th 2025.  We appreciate her 
for all of her consistent and dilligent efforts to keep the Commission as a high funtioning 
governing body that represents young people. She will be missed, and we wish her the 
best of luck on her upcoming adventures. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns feel free to contact Henry Godfrey, Senior Youth 
Planner at henry.godfrey@hampton.gov or 757-728-5225. 
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